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NEWSLETTER 
28th February 2020 

 

 

Chicks! 
We have chicks back in school. Early Years 

welcomed some chick eggs into their 
classrooms earlier this week and they have all 
safely hatched. The children have been very 
excited to see this amazing event first-hand. 

We’ll pop lots of photos online for you to take a 
look. They are very cute!  

 

Family Easter Bingo Night  
Come along and join the fun.  

£3.00 entry (pay on ParentPay) 
Thursday 26th March  

Doors open at 5.15pm & ‘Eyes down’ at 5.45pm  
 

If you haven’t spotted an Easter Bingo poster up 
in school or received a letter, please ask for more 

information.  
 
 

       
 

Silver Trail! 
Help us to achieve our Lenten challenge. We’d 

like to raise money for CARITAS and CAFOD, two 
charities which are close to our hearts at St 

Edmund’s.  
 

To do this each class has a jar, empty at the 
moment. The challenge is to fill the jar with as 
many silver coins as possible. We’ll then place 

them all in a trail on the school playground at the 
end of Lent. The class with the most silver coins 

will win a non-uniform day.  
 

So, send in your spare silver change at any point, 
as many times as you’d like across Lent.  

 
 

What are we all up to this half term?  
 

Check out our class website pages to download 
our class newsletters. These will give you specific 
information about the subjects we are focusing 

on in different parts of the school across the half 
term. It is as busy and exciting as ever!  

 
 
 
 

Are you ready to boogie?  
As you know we are marking Sports Relief this year! All children will be taking part in an 80s 

‘dance a thon’.  Sponsor forms have already been sent home for this.   
Sports Relief is on Friday 13th March 

This is a non-uniform day. Children should come to school in sports wear all day. 
Thank you for your support with this.  

 
 
 

World Book Day!  
We will be celebrating World Book Day on 
Friday 6th March 2020! Children (and staff) 
should come to school dressed as a book 
character! We can’t wait to see everyone 

dressed up; it is always great fun.  
 
 
 
 

Our theme this year is the ‘Magic of Books’ and 
all classes have already started to focus on this 
magical theme. Your costume does not have to 

link to our theme.  
 

Extreme Reading  
Our annual extreme reading competition is 
open for entries. Take a photo of your child 
reading in an ‘extreme’ (but safe) place and 

send it into school. You can print it yourself or 
email to school.  

stedmunds.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

 

Book Fair 
Our Annual book fair will take place in the 

school hall at 3.00pm Monday – Thursday week 
commencing 9th March 2020.  
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